
                                  GREENHORN CREEK COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
                                                             A FIRE WISE COMMUNITY
                                                               
                                                                   Notice of Cancellation
                                                     
                                                         Thursday, April 16, 2020  6:00 p.m.
                                                                Greenhorn Fire Station

  
       DUE TO THE MOST RECENT GUIDELINES ISSUED BY THE GOVERNOR OF CALIFORNIA ON COVID–19,
                THE REGULAR GREENHORN COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 
                                                                  APRIL 16, 2020  IS CANCELLED 
 

Kimrey Levy
Secretary
Greenhorn Creek Community Services District
 
This Agenda is posted online at greenhorncsd.org and/or on the bulletin board at the mailboxes on 
Greenhorn Ranch Road.
 
                 In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need assistance to participate in this
                  meeting, please contact the Board Secretary at 530-283-1777.  Notification 48 hours prior to the meeting
                  will enable the District to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting


